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Comments: To whom it may concern;

I wanted to express my personal disagreement with the proposed Holland Lake Lodge Expansion project.

Holland lake is one of the few remaining gems of Montana that is not over run with expensive out of state

tourism. While I agree Montana has beauty for everyone to see, tearing down historic buildings to make way for a

new lodge only destroys that beauty. Montana does NOT need any more tourism attractions. The locals struggle

enough staying in our amazing state. Please take into consideration the locals, the history, and the future

generations who can benefit from leaving Holland lake the way it is. 

Sincerely, 

Miss. Prescott


